
Hello Friend,

Welcome to the third grade! My name is Mrs. McGuire and this will be

my ninth year teaching 3
rd
grade. Previously, I’d taught 1

st
grade at

ASM for 15 years. I am excited about having you in my class this year!

I know that, together, we will gain a lot of new knowledge and have a

great time!

Our school day begins at 8:40 A.M. and ends at 3:05 P.M.

Please label lunch boxes, coats, and book bags. All folders and

notebooks should have names on the front as well. Enjoy the rest of

your summer and I look forward to seeing you in September!

Your teacher,

Mrs. McGuire


